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Email Message 

From: 
To: 
Cc: 
Sent: 
Received: 
Subject: 

Clare Strickland [EX:/o=UKCC/ou=UKCC PORTLAND PLACE/cn=Recipients/cn=ClareS] 
Clare Strickland [EX:/o=UKCC/ou=UKCC PORTLAND PLACE/cn=Recipients/cn=ClareS] 

27/01/2009 at 10:26 
27/01/2009 at 10:26 
RE: TRIM: RE: Gosport War Memorial Hospital 

Hello Jo, hope you are well, and that you are enjoying the new year. 

I’m sorry not to have been in touch for so long, but it’s been a busy time. 

I have received information from the coroner that the inquest into the Gosport Hospital 
deaths will start on 18 March 2009. Accordingly, we need to press on with our proceedings as 
soon as possible, so please can you let us have your advice as soon as possible? 

Regards 

Clare 

Clare Strickland 

Senior lawyer (hearings) 

In-house legal team 

From: Clare Strickland 
Sent: 17 November 2008 09:02 
To: ’JOHANNAH CUTTS’ 
Subject: RE: TRIM: RE: Gosport War Memorial Hospital 

That will be fine - thanks. 

Enjoy your busy time! 

Clare 

Clare Strickland 

Senior lawyer (hearings) 

In-house legal team 

From: JOHANNAH CUTTS [mailto: Code A 
Sent: 14 November 2008 13:28 
To: Clare Strickland 
Subject: RE: TRIM: RE: Gosport War Memorial Hospital 

Hi Clare, 

I have received the additional papers today although not looked at them yet. I will do my 
best to get the advice to you asap but am afraid that after a period of calm next week 
heralds the beginning of the storm. I am at a JSB seminar tomorrow, lecturing at a JSB 
seminar in Warwick on Monday morning and then starting ............. : ........... ~-~~-’~--~ .............. ~--~ ........ 

~ ............................................................................. Code A 
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I can say is that you will have the advice by the beginning of December. Is that ok? If you 
need it before I will make every effort to get it to you. 

Hope all well 

Jo 

On T hu, 13 / i i / 08, C i a r e S t r i c k i and <~..:..:..:..:..:..:..:..:..:..:..:..:..:..:..:..:~..~..{..~:..:..~..~..~..~..~..~..~..~..~..~..~..~..~..~.]r o t e: 

Subject: RE: TRIM: RE: Gosport War Memorial Hospital 
To: "JOHANNAH CUTTS" <johannahcutts[ ................ [9~ ................ ] 
Date: Thursday, 13 November, 2008, 11:50 AM 

Hi Jo 

I have finally managed to get everything finished and so have sent your further instructions 
to chambers. Please let me know if you have any questions arising from them, or if there is 
anything you want to discuss. We don’t have a fixed timescale at this end. My best estimate 
is that we will have a PPC meeting scheduled early in the new year. It would be really 
helpful if you could let me have a time estimate for completion of your work. 

All the best. 

Clare 

Clare Strickland 

Senior lawyer (hearings 

In-house legal team 

Code A 

From: Clare Strickland 
Sent: i0 October 2008 13:01 
To: ’JOHANNAH CUTTS’ 
Subject: TRIM: RE: Gosport War Memorial Hospital 

Hi Jo - sorry for not getting back to you sooner. I got all the extra information we need. 
We’ve agreed here that we will try to go back to a PPC for possible closure as soon as 
possible. Before that, I need to adapt my memo into a summary report for the PPC, and prepare 
the bundles. I have been booked solid with hearings, so haven’t been able to do that at the 
moment, but am aiming to get it done by the end of the month. Once I have the report, I will 
pass it to you so that you know exactly what information the PPC will be given, and at that 
stage, you can prepare your advice. Sorry if the timetabling is not great now that your other 
case has moved, but I don’t think it’ll take too much of your time once you do get started. 

I’ii be in touch again asap. 

Take care, and enjoy yourself! 

Clare 

Clare Strickland 

Senior lawyer (hearings) 

In-house legal team 
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........................................... Code 

Sent: i0 October 2008"-II~.~~ .................................................................................... 
To: Clare. Stricklan4____.C__o_d.e__A____.i 
Subject: Gosport War Memorial Hospital 

Hi Clare, 

I hope all is well with you. 

I have been thinking about our case. I have had a case moved into November and have some time 
to concentrate upon it. I know you were going to obtain some information before I put 
together the advice and just wondered how that was coming along. No worries if it is not yet 
all to hand. I suppose I could use these sunny days to walk the dogs and have a pub lunch - 
such hardship!! 

No seriously if we are ready I could get the advice to you by the end of next week. I am 
working from home and my mobile usefully doesn’t work here so if you need to contact me do 
call on i ...... ~-~-~-’-’-’] 

Code A 

This email and any files transmitted with it are confidential and intended solely for the use 
of the individual or entity to whom they are addressed. 

Please do not act upon or disclose the contents if you have received it in error. 

Instead, please inform the sender at the e-mail address above or notify the Nursing & 
Midwifery Council at itsupport@nmc-uk.org 

The Nursing & Midwifery Council is a registered charity in England and Wales with its 
registered office at 23 Portland Place, London WIB IPZ and registered charity number 1091434. 

The Nursing & Midwifery Council is a registered charity in Scotland, charity number SC038362 

www.nmc-uk.org 


